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Regulatory Alert 
 

New Energy Efficiency requirements in Belarus – update on implementation date 

 
Further to PCS Regulatory Alert dated 7th December 2016, regarding new Energy Efficiency 

requirements due to come into force in from 1st February 2017, it has been advised that the State 

Committee for Standardization of Belarus and other government bodies are currently reviewing 

proposals put forward by business and industry and as such the implementation date is likely to be 

postponed. 

 

A draft proposal with specific amendments will be presented to the Cabinet of Ministers by 1st January 

2017 for revision. Further details will therefore be available after the review of this proposal is 

completed. 

 

PCS will continue to monitor all developments and will keep customers updated as soon as additional 

information is obtained. 
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